Winning souls, baptizing & discipling nationals as we start a church in Querétaro, Mexico.

September 3, 2022
August 2022 Prayer Letter
Dear Prayer Warriors,

Once again, I do thank all of you for your continued prayers for us! We praise the Lord for
continued safety as we traveled across Idaho, Nevada, California, Texas, Oregon, Utah,
Colorado, Kansas, Missouri, Illinois, Indiana, and Ohio. We are also grateful to God for getting
us to 70% of our support goal!

We are excited to announce the name of the daughter we are expecting, Renata Lyn. We
anticipate welcoming her in mid-January of 2023. We greatly appreciate your continued prayers
for her and Brittany’s safety.

We are also excited to announce that we have purchased tickets to fly to language school in
April of next year (I do realize that I had been announcing publicly that we would begin
language training in February of next year, but we have had to push that back due to the timing
of Renata’s arrival). We ask that you would pray that we would be able to have our support
raised before we leave for language school.
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During the upcoming month of September, we will be traveling to meetings in Maine,
Massachusetts, and Indiana. Please continue to pray for our safety as we travel.

In Christ’s service,
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Tim Pontius

Missionary to México with BIMI
Pontius2MX.org

But as it is written, to whom he was not spoken of, they shall see: and they that have not heard shall understand. Romans 15:21
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